Dear Clients,

Greetings from the South Australian office.
It has been a strange start to Summer, this year with below average temperatures and more rain than I can remember in quite some time.
We hope all of our clients had a fantastic Christmas and New Year and we look forward to your support in 2017. Good luck to all our Winery clients who are yet to start the vintage this year we look forward to seeing what you can produce in the years to come.
We are running a terrific promotion on Plastic ware at the moment, hopefully all of you have seen and looked at the “Fantastic Plastic Bulk Buy Sale”. We also have a great special on the TPS pH Meters and “GRADE” stomacher bags.
All the best from,
Doug, Steve, Mark, Michael, Daniel, Paula, Goldy
